
MEMO 

To: Park Board 

From: Greg Vitale, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date: October 15, 2019 

Re: Centennial Park Stairway and Erosion Project Change Order  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Centennial Park Stairway plans specify that the ropes are to be fed through a drill hole and bolted 
into the side of the upright posts.  This design works great and looks very attractive from afar, but it 
looks quite plain up close.  The Director of Parks and Recreation asked for some options to spruce up the 
ends of the ropes.  The best suggestion was to add some decorative rope hooks to the posts and to add 
steel caps to the ends of the ropes.  This inexpensive solution simply prevents the ends of the ropes 
from fraying and it gives them a nice, finished look.   Included in the agenda are pictures of the existing 
ropes and examples of the finish hardware.       
 
Recommendation  
It is recommended that the Board of Parks and Recreation approve the change order to the Centennial 
Park Stairway and Erosion Project in the amount of $800.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


